
 

 

 

COMMITTEE ON EDUCATIONAL POLICY 

November 6, 2023 

 

To:  Sang-Hee Lee, Chair 

  Riverside Division 

 

From:   Ward Beyermann, Chair 

  Committee on Educational Policy 

 

Re:  Proposed Changes to Guidelines for Admission by Exception 

 

The Committee on Educational Policy (CEP) reviewed and voted to support the proposed 

changes to the Guidelines for Admission by Exception at their November 3, 2023 meeting.   

 

The Committee recommends that the mention of Studio Arts be more specific by identifying in 

this category the eligible disciplines such as Music, Dance, Art, and Theatre.     

Academic Senate  


